
Clark, W. A. July 7, 1901 
(Sen. from Butte, ~ont.) 

W. A. Clark to J. J. Hill. 

Has talked with Paris Gibson re building 
a smelting and refining plant. Believes it 
will be advantageous to build this plant out- 
side Butte, Montana and is considering a 
tract nearRainbow Falls [near Great Falls]. 
Will need 800 to 1000 acres of land and water 
rights at Rainbow Falls. 
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